
From: Tracy Weitz [mailto :weitztrace@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 30, 2012 5:21 PM
To: PUC
Subject: Forest Edge Water Co. rate increase

To Whom it May Concern,

We are customers of Nathaniel Sullivan’s Forest Edge Water Company in North Conway, NH.
Our order number is 25,427.

We are very concerned about the proposed new increase to our water bill. We already had an
increase recently and do not think it is fair or just to increase our rates by 4 1.40%. We are only
two people in our house and we do not use very much water. We will find it financially
burdensome to pay 655.16 a year for our household. We already had an extremely high increase
since Nathaniel Sullivan has taken over the business, and are very concerned about the new
increase and also future increases. Where will it stop?

We are aware that we probably have very little voice in this matter, but we wanted to state how
difficult this type of increase will be on the community. Unfortunately, it may drive us and other
people out of the neighborhood eventually.

Thank you for considering our situation in your final decision.

Tracy and John Weitz
370 Blueberry Lane
North Conway, NH 03860


